
 
 

 

HOC/SEC/Trading Window Closure/2022                    30th June, 2022 
 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd., 

Listing Compliance Dept.- DCS-CRD, 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400001 
 

Dear Sirs,  

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 

Ref.: HOCL Equity Shares- Script Code: 500449 

 
Pursuant to the provisions of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as 
amended by SEBI from time to time and Insider Trading – Code of Conduct of the 
Company [HOCL], it is hereby intimated that the Trading Window for dealing in the 
securities/equity shares of the Company shall remain closed for all the designated persons 
and their immediate relative(s) etc., from Friday, the 1st July, 2022 till 48 hours after the 
declaration of the un-audited financial results of the Company for the quarter ended        
30th June, 2022. 
 
Further, the date of Board meeting of the company to consider the un-audited financial 
statements for the quarter ended 30th June, 2022 will be intimated separately.     

 
Kindly take the above information on records and disseminate the above information on 
your website.  
 
 
Thanking you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Subramonian H 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer  
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